
       

    5/11/2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

     We MISS you all!!  After reviewing all of the information we can get our hands on by the 

CDC, DCYF, National and state announcements and requirements, etc., etc., we are excited to 

announce that we are planning our progressive re-opening of Selah GymKids.    

 

 1.  May 18th we will open our KidsClub program for All Day care for preschool and  

          school age children. 

  If you paid full tuition for March you will NOT be charged for May.   

 

 2.  Our School Age Summer Camp program will begin on June 1st.    

 

 3.  We are hoping to start teaching gymnastics classes when we get the ok from our                

                  senator with limited #’s and safety restrictions for our observation area. 

 

 

 Our wonderful directors will be in contact with you personally with more information. 

With all of our programs we will be taking extra steps for the health and safety of everyone.  

 

       Thank you for your love and support!! 

       Tammie Bonsen & Tami Hesselgesser 

       GymKids Owners 


